
 

 

Semester 2 Examinations 

 

Dear Student, 

You have already received information to advise you that all forms of face-to-face 

teaching have ceased and that teaching and associated material will be provided via 

alternative means such as using Canvas.   

We now wish to advise you that there will be no formal examinations on the 

Stranmillis campus this academic year, in line with the decision taken by QUB.  We 

are currently working hard to identify alternative forms of assessment and these will 

be communicated to you as soon as possible.  

Please keep checking Canvas and College emails for important updates. It is 

important that you are safe and keep safe during these challenging and difficult 

times.  

Kind regards 

 

Dr Ken S. Gibson  

Director of Student and Learning Services 

Stranmillis University College 

Stranmillis Road, Belfast 

BT9 5DY 

 

Tel:        028 9038 4401 

Email:   k.gibson@stran.ac.uk 
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